2017 ELEMENTARY SUMMER SCHOOL

The summer school program for elementary students will be
held at the South Milwaukee High School.

Summer school will be in session for students from Tuesday,
June 20, through Thursday, July 27, 2017 between the
hours of 8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

Classes will be held Monday through Thursday.

(No classes will be in session July 3rd and 4th)

The main purpose of elementary summer school is to help students improve their skills
in core subjects of reading, writing and mathematics. Core classes are offered both for
the student who needs developmental help, as well as for the student who is progressing
at a satisfactory level but wishes to improve their core skills.

In addition, a number of enrichment courses are being offered to all students.
Enrichment courses are designed to expand learning experiences as well as o make
learning fun over the summer. Course descriptions and detailed information is in the
packet you received last week.

Registration is open from April 11th through May 12th. Please send completed forms
with payment fo your elementary school office. Registration fees must be paid at the
time of registration via cash or check made payable to: SDSM.

Music classes: 4th & 5th grade students who plan to take an instrument-based
course, please refer to the music section of your registration packet.

We reserve the right to cancel classes, if needed. We will contact you to adjust
schedules as necessary if this occurs with a course your child has already registered
to take.



